

## Department of Education

REGION VII - CENTRAL VISYAS Schools Division of Cebu Province

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

October 17, 2023

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 400, s. 2023

## THE FILIPINO CHILD: "CHILD SAFETY IN THE DIGITAL WORLD"

**To:** Assistant Schools Division Superintendents Chief Education Supervisors Public Schools District Supervisors/District-in-Charge Elementary/Secondary School Heads All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is the letter from ABS-CBN Foundation Inc Bantay Bata 163 "The Filipino Child: "Child Safety in the Digital World".
- 2. This year's National Dialogue on Child Protection seeks to foster meaningful discussion, share knowledge and collaborate on strategies to prevent and respond to Online Sexual Abuse or Exploitation of Children (OSAEC) through an **online event to be held via Zoom and Facebook Live on November 11, 2023 at 9:00 AM 12:00 NN**.
- 3. Participation should be voluntary and no DepEd funds can be used and no collection of contribution is allowed. To those who are interested in joining the discussion they may confirm their attendance online through: <a href="https://bit.ly/BBTFC2023REgistration">https://bit.ly/BBTFC2023REgistration</a> on or before November 3, 2023. For any concerns, please feel free to contact our Partnership and MEAL Officer, Ms. Lovely Rose Quezon, through her email: <a href="https://www.lovelength.com">lvquezon@abs-cbnfoundation.com</a> or SMS/viber at 0947-877-9659.
- **4.** Your involvement in this dialogue is a significant step forward creating a safer digital environment for children. Together, we can work forward where children are free from online threats.
- 5. Wide dissemination and compliance of this Memorandum is desired.

SÉNEN PRISCILO P. PAULIN, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent

sds/sgod/gsb/mja/2023



Address: IPHO Bldg., Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

Telephone No.: (032)424-9000

Email Address: cebu.province@deped.gov.ph



In the Service of the Filipino

October 2, 2023

## DR. SENEN PRISCILO P. PAULIN, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent
Schools Division Office of Cebu

Dear Dr. Paulin,

**Greetings!** 

We would like to extend our gratitude to you and your organization for your active participation in The Filipino Child: Regional Dialogue on Child Protection held last year. The regional dialogue provided a platform for leaders, advocates, and stakeholders for constructive discussions, knowledge sharing, and collaborative efforts to address the pressing issues that affect our children during disasters, especially their mental health:

Building upon the success of our previous collaboration, we are delighted to extend another invitation to your organization for the second year of The Filipino Child, with the theme: "Child Safety in the Digital World." This year's National Dialogue on Child Protection seeks to foster meaningful discussion, share knowledge, and collaborate on strategies to prevent and respond to Online Sexual Abuse or Exploitation of Children (OSAEC) through an online event to be held via Zoom and Facebook Live on November 11, 2023 at 9:00 AM - 12:00 NN.

In this regard, we would like to request the assistance of your office in disseminating this invitation to members of your organization who may be interested in joining the discussion. Those interested may confirm their attendance online through: <a href="https://bit.ly/BBTFC2023Registration">https://bit.ly/BBTFC2023Registration</a> on or before November 3, 2023. For any concerns or inquiries, please feel free to contact our Partnerships and MEAL Officer, Ms. Lovely Rose Quezon, through her email: <a href="https://vive.new.org/love.

Your involvement in this dialogue is a significant step toward creating a safer digital environment for children. Together, we can work toward where children are free from online threats.

Thank you very much.

In the Service of the Filipino Children,

LEVI GRACE AMBON-ROTA, RSW

Program Head,

ABS-CBN Foundation Inc - Bantay Bata 163

Gina Lopez Bldg., Mo. Ignacia Ave., cor. E. Lopez Drive, Quezon City, 1103 Philippines (632) 3415 2272 local 3792/3794 www.abs-cbnfoundation.com